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Ventura, Maria M

From: Ventura, Maria M
Sent: Friday, September 15, 2023 4:46 PM
To: Joe Schroeder
Subject: RE: -EXT- Re: Soil Remediation Project at the Ventura Compressor Station Completed 

Thank you, Mayor for the kind note.  Much appreciated.    
 

From: Joe Schroeder <jschroeder@cityofventura.ca.gov>  
Sent: Wednesday, September 13, 2023 4:31 PM 
To: Ventura, Maria M < @socalgas.com> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Re: -EXT- Re: Soil Remediation Project at the Ventura Compressor Station Completed  
 
Thanks for the update and congratulations on completing the job. 

Sent from my iPad 
 

On Sep 11, 2023, at 7:38 AM, Ventura, Maria M @socalgas.com> wrote: 

  
Dear Community Leader,   
  
We want to thank you and the Ventura community for your patience and understanding 
throughout our Soil Remediation Project at the Ventura Compressor Station. I would like to 
inform you that as of August 31, 2023, we completed the Soil Remediation Project.   
  
We value the collaboration with the Ventura Unified School District that resulted in the soil 
remediation work to take place when school was not in session, over the summer and on 
weekends. Work crews have removed the contaminated soil that was associated with historical 
industrial uses of the site prior to SoCalGas ownership, and have replaced it with clean, 
imported soil. The work was performed by licensed contractors and inspectors in accordance 
with applicable regulations.   
  
The safety and wellbeing of our community, customers, and employees is paramount to 
everything we do at SoCalGas. And we remain committed to keeping the Ventura community 
informed with timely, open, and transparent communications.   
  
Thank you again for your cooperation and patience throughout these past few months as we 
completed the Project. If you have any questions or concerns, please don’t hesitate to contact 
me at  or @socalgas.com.  
  
Sincerely,   
  
Maria  
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Maria Ventura 
Senior Public Affairs Manager 
Regional Public Affairs 
T  
M  
E @SoCalGas.Com   
Please note the new mobile number.  
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Glad to be of Service® 

  
  
CAUTION: This email originated from outside the City of Ventura. Exercise caution 
when opening attachments or clicking links, especially from unknown senders.  
>> Please verify all links and attachments before opening them! <<  




